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My name is Peter King, and I am a resident of Augusta. I am writing in support of 
LD29.
I believe the Merrymeeting Trail could bring great economic and recreational benefits
to the communities along the Kennebec river, and I'm excited about the prospect of 
bringing this under-utilized asset back to life to connect our inland community to the 
coast and provide better access to Merrymeeting Bay. I think this trail would be 
especially beneficial to bicyclists who may not be as comfortable on the busy roads in
our area.
Thank you for considering this legislation, and I hope you will vote in favor!


